
Preferred Building facility tour May 6-7
May 05, 2011 - Northern New England

Preferred Building Systems, a modular building facility located at 143 Twistback Rd., is offering plant
tours and presentations on May 6th at 1 pm and May 7th at 10 am to individuals interested in
learning about energy efficient modular and systems built home construction. 
The plant tour will be an opportunity to explore your interest in the modular process of homebuilding
and will include a tour of the production area to meet the employees behind the company's award
winning Energy Star compliant homes. During the presentation and tour you will be able to observe
the advanced building science that makes Preferred Building Systems' homes one of the most
energy efficient systems built homes on the market. 
Please RSVP Elizabeth Fischer efischer@preferredbuildings.com 603-727-8449
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